
8/27/20 

Dear 7th & 8th Grade Parents, 

The education offerings here at Calvary will be different this year, but we are grateful for this 
opportunity as we prayerfully endeavor on this new journey. We ask that two of our 7th grade 
parents volunteer to assist with the 7th grade in person class. Contact me  by September 9th at 
605-630-1034 or hannah@calvaryrapidcity.org if you can help. Please choose one of the 
following options for your family when you register: 

Option 1: Online Only/At-Home Only provides access to online learning materials for October-
December. Online learning includes a link to teacher/parent guide and student materials. You will 
receive take home materials including teacher/parent guides and student materials. Materials will 
be available for pick up on Thursday October 1, Friday October 2, and Monday October 5 from 
9am-1pm. 

Option 2: Blended Wednesday learning experience. This includes once a month in person class 
for 7th & 8th graders and twice a month online/at-home learning as described in option 1. Wear 
your mask during Wednesday education night. In person includes class time, worship, and take-
home materials. See the schedule below: 

5:30-6pm          Confirmation students attend Worship in Sanctuary 

6pm-6:25pm      Assigned 7th & 8th Graders eat in fellowship hall in assigned area 

6:30-7:00pm      Assigned Confirmation Group meet upstairs in assigned room at assigned date. 

Confirmation groups will rotate on Wednesday nights. One 7th grade and one 8th grade group will 
be assigned for in person learning each Wednesday night if you select blended learning 
experience. 

Regardless of what option you select, each registered family will receive a take home 
learning packet. 

You can register online at: www.calvaryrapidcity.org/education 

Thanks for your kind understanding as we venture in new directions to experience the Gospel. 

Blessings, 

Hannah Fleming 
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